
	
  
Dear families, 
 
Due to Halloween being on a Thursday this year, we want to give 
students the opportunity to celebrate in the evening, yet also have a 
chance to run through our choir performance pieces for our concert 
the following week on Monday. 
 
On October 31 (Halloween) only, we will have a brief run-through at 
5:00 PM in the regular music room. We will be done by 5:40. This will 
hopefully allow students time to go home and prepare for any 
evening Halloween plans by the time it gets dark. Students with other 
activities or conflicts simply need only to let us know at next practice. 
 
Please check your calendars! Our first performance of the year will be 
the following Monday evening, November 4. Information and details 
to follow soon. Thank you for your help and support! 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Rivera and Mr. Jow 
 
 
If you did not receive this message via email, we are missing your 
email address! If this is the case, please provide us with any email 
addresses to which we may send more information and 
announcements for future events. Thank you! 
 
Student’s Name: ____________________________________________ 
 
Father’s Email: ______________________________________________ 
 
Mother’s Email: _____________________________________________ 


